
Family Bulletin 

UPDATES

DATE EVENT

Tuesday 16th January 8:45am – 10am Inclusion Coffee Morning

Friday 26th January PTA Café 3:15pm – 3:45pm

Friday 9th February Last day of Term 3

INCLUSION COFFEE MORNING

Please make your way to the Dining Hall after drop off. This is for all 
parents who wish to join.



FRIDAY AFTER SCHOOL CAFÉ

The PTA afterschool café will be running on the last Friday of the 
month for the foreseeable future. Please bring your pennies and 
enjoy their refreshments. The next café will be on the 26th 
January.

RECEPTION PLACES FOR 2024

Don’t forget families that if your child’s younger sibling was born between 1st September 
2019 and the 31st August 2020 an application must be made for a Reception place via 
your local council. Most of you are aware, however this is also a prompt to remind friends 
and family about the Reception Application process.

The deadline for applying for a Reception place in our September 2024 class is 
the 15th January 2024.

This week's Big Question

“How would you describe love?”

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS / SPACES STILL AVAILABLE

MINI SINGERS
For those with children who love singing//want to develop their singing:

Mini Singers is an afterschool club for children in Reception Class and Years 1, 2 and 3. 
Jonathan Barnett teaches fun songs while developing the children’s musicality. Mini Singers 
runs on Thursdays after school from 3.15-4 o clock. We start this term  on Thursday 18th 
January and run for 4 weeks. The term fee is £20.
To book a place, please email your child’s name and year group to jonajsbarnett@gmail.com 
and BACS £20 with your child’s name as reference to: J Barnett, sort code 089300, account 
number 24417174

ARTIKIDS

For Years 3-4-5  Tuesdays 3.15-4.15pm, please book here: ARTIKIDS  

Artikids You Tube - https://www.youtube.com/@artikids5184

https://kwbclubs.ecwid.com/Avanti-Gardens-School-Bristol-Spring-Term-1-2024-Tuesday-p581099194
https://www.youtube.com/@artikids5184


 COMMUNITY NEWS



Wishing you all a fun weekend. We really look 
forward to seeing you all next week.

From the whole Avanti Gardens Team

NHS : Is my child too ill for school?

https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/avanti-gardens-school

ATTENDANCE

SECONDHAND UNIFORM

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/avanti-gardens-school
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